
Photos from Hexagonal (Babylon) 
Arch Trail Hike - Saturday, April 30 

 

New Promise Hikers completed the hike to Hexagonal 
(Babylon) Arch on Saturday, April 30.  Though we only had 
three hikers on this hike, we enjoyed wonderful weather, 
beautiful rock formations, two arches and lots of 
fellowship.  The cherry on top of the day was, even with 
the serious drought over the last year, the flowers were 
totally out in force...  Click on the following links for the 
photos and the sights! 
 
Hexagonal Arch Photos  04-30-22 

Hexagonal Arch Flowers 04-30-22 

Group Photo 04-30-22 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BfztCyhBO_0f4k_kOBbC1Pm3sL9To8m2/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1azGiUfioy_EdNBo7xzhq6Rkvk78irxc3/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/15XjITcY9jlYez-CrnWJT0548Ii95Q-mY/view?usp=sharing

